

PENINSULA DIVISION MEMBER CITIES

ATHERTON BELMONT BRISBANE BURLINGAME CAMPBELL COLMA CUPERTINO DALY CITY EAST PALO ALTO FOSTER CITY GILROY HALF MOON BAY HILLSBOROUGH Los ALTOS LOS ALTOS HILLS Los Gatos MENI O PARK MILLBRAF MILPITAS MONTE SERENO MORGAN HILL MOUNTAIN VIEW **PACIFICA** PALO ALTO PORTOLA VALLEY REDWOOD CITY SAN BRUNO SAN CARLOS SAN FRANCISCO SAN JOSE SAN MATEO SANTA CLARA SARATOGA SOUTH SAN FRANCISCO SUNNYVALE WOODSIDE

DIVISION OFFICERS

PRESIDENT
KIRSTEN KEITH
COUNCILMEMBER
CITY OF MENLO PARK

VICE PRESIDENT VACANT

SECRETARY/TREASURER ALICIA AGUIRRE COUNCILMEMBER CITY OF REDWOOD CITY

DIRECTOR MARILYN LIBRERS

COUNCILMEMBER CITY OF MORGAN HILL

At Large Representatives
Jim Davis
Councilmember, Sunnyvale

ART KIESEL MAYOR, FOSTER CITY

Staff Liaison Jessica Stanfill Mullin Regional Manager

EMAIL: JSTANFILL@CACITIES.ORG
EMAIL: JSTANFILL@CACITIES.ORG

January 30, 2015

Hon. Terry O'Connell Mayor, City of Brisbane 50 Park Place Brisbane, CA 94005

Dear Mayor O'Connell,

The election for the vice president position for the executive committee for the Peninsula Division of the League of California Cities will be held on Thursday, February 26, 2015 at the Division's Quarterly Dinner Meeting at Michaels at Shoreline in Mountain View, CA. The Peninsula Division Nominating Committee - Division President and Menlo Park Councilmember Kirsten Keith, Mountain View Councilmember Mike Kasperzak, and Redwood City Councilmember Barbara Pierce – submit the enclosed the 2014-15 Peninsula Division Vice President Executive Committee Officer ballot. Each city is entitled to one vote for vice president position on the ballot.

Ballots should be mailed back to Jessica Stanfill Mullin in the enclosed envelope by Tuesday, February 24th or can be delivered in person at the Division Quarterly Dinner Meeting on Thursday, February 26th. All ballots will be opened and tabulated at the Division dinner meeting. The new vice president will be introduced at the dinner meeting.

If you have any questions regarding the election, I can be reached by email at <u>istanfill@cacities.org</u> or by phone at (650) 238-4111. Thank you for your consideration and participation.

Sincerely, Jessica Stanfill Mullin Regional Public Affairs Manager Peninsula Division, League of California Cities



PENINSULA DIVISION **MEMBER CITIES**

ATHERTON BELMONT BRISBANE BURLINGAME CAMPBELL COLMA CUPERTINO DALY CITY EAST PALO ALTO FOSTER CITY GILROY HALF MOON BAY HILLSBOROUGH LOS ALTOS Los Altos Hills LOS GATOS MENLO PARK MILLBRAE MILPITAS MONTE SERENO MORGAN HILL MOUNTAIN VIEW PACIFICA PALO ALTO PORTOLA VALLEY REDWOOD CITY SAN BRUNO SAN CARLOS SAN FRANCISCO SAN JOSE SAN MATEO SANTA CLARA SARATOGA SOUTH SAN FRANCISCO SUNNYVALE WOODSIDE

DIVISION OFFICERS

PRESIDENT KIRSTEN KEITH COUNCILMEMBER CITY OF MENLO PARK

VICE PRESIDENT VACANT

SECRETARY/TREASURER

ALICIA AGUIRRE COUNCILMEMBER CITY OF REDWOOD CITY

DIRECTOR MARILYN LIBRERS COUNCILMEMBER CITY OF MORGAN HILL

AT LARGE REPRESENTATIVES JIM DAVIS

COUNCILMEMBER, SUNNYVALE

ART KIESEL MAYOR, FOSTER CITY

STAFF LIAISON JESSICA STANFILL MULLIN REGIONAL MANAGER

EMAIL: JSTANFILL@CACITIES.ORG

PENINSULA DIVISION 2014-15 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE VICE PRESIDENT BALLOT

CITY: Brisbane

Please return to Jessica Stanfill Mullin, PO Box 5630, So San Francisco, CA 94080 by February 24th or deliver at the Peninsula Division Quarterly Dinner on February 26th.

Vice President (Vote for One):	
Jim Davis, Council Member, City of Sunnyvale	Yes
Liz Kniss, Council Member, City of Palo Alto	Yes
Emily Lo, Council Member, City of Saratoga	Yes
Name (please print)	
Title	
Signature	